
Datatrak opens Gozo branch 
Datatrak, the geocoding and mapping company, has inaugurated a branch in Gozo 
employing 25 persons.  
The branch was inaugurated by IT and Investments Minister Austin Gatt, who said 
this was the third services company to open in Gozo in recent months after the HSBC 
service centre and 6PM IT company.  
Joe Fenech Conti, Managing Director, said Datatrak planned to expand its presence 
abroad and the Gozo branch would help in this process through its research and 
development role.  
Dr Gatt said this new investment in Gozo was being made thanks to incentives 
announced by the government.  
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